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Executive Directors are accountable for developing and maintaining a smooth relationship of
management within the hospital. These positions have frequent contact with other
administrative personnel, hospital department directors, medical staff, local, state and public
health officials, federal and state governmental agencies and other governing and compliance
boards. Their decision-making leadership enhances the smooth mode of operations through a
chain of command, which implements the management of the hospital on a daily basis. The
strong leadership and combined years of service of these dedicated leaders have contributed to
the success of Boone Memorial Hospital.

  

  

Mark Linville - General Services 
mlinville@bmh.org 
304-369-1230 ext 226 

Randy Foxx - Financial Services 
rfoxx@bmh.org 
304-369-1230 ext 204 

Teresa Meade - Clinical Services, Support Services
tmeade@bmh.org 
304-369-1230 ext 272 

Susan Shreve - ,Electronic Health Records, Grants, IT 
sshreve@bmh.org 
304-369-1230 ext 240 

Kevin Hill - Medical Affairs 
kdhill@bmh.org 
304-369-1230 ext 250 

Robert Foster - Pharmacy 
rfoster@bmh.org 
304-369-1230 ext 251

  

  

Debbie Randant - Laboratory & Pathology
drandant@bmh.org 
304-369-1230 ext 219
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